
 

 

 

 

 

Sunday 10th May 

Hello to you all. I hope that you have had a good week and bank holiday 

weekend. We spent some time last week preparing for our VE 

celebrations. We made bunting and hung it outside and planned a menu 

for our afternoon tea. Oscar and Lucy helped with the baking and made 

sausage rolls, brownies, peach trifle and some carrot scones. Oscar got 

the carrot scone recipe in his home learning – we were a bit unsure 

about how they might taste but they were delicious, especially with 

some raspberry jam! I think we might have to make some more very 

soon! 

                   
I’ll write again soon. Take care. 

Love from Mrs Mulligan x 


